
Kankakee Public Library
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Response

Walk-In Services Only

Checking out books
Picking up holds
Copying/Scanning/Printing
Faxing
Notary services
Public computer use for 10 minutes or less
Reference and obituary requests (please call or email first)

Patrons will be able to come in for a service,
but not stay. Public seating will be removed.

 
 

At the Kankakee Public Library our focus is to keep our patrons and
our employees safe. Beginning Tuesday, March 17 the Library will be

moving to Walk-In Services Only as a preventative measure to
minimize the possible spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19) through

social distancing.
 

The following services will be available only:
 

 
All programming and meeting room use has

been discontinued until further notice.

We are closely following CDC (Center for Disease Control)
guidelines and monitoring the situation as it progresses.

If you’d like to read KPL’s Pandemic Response
Procedure, you may do so at any public service desk. 

 
Normal Services will resume as soon as possible.

*Please, no seating on the floor.


